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NOW LIVE: ONLINE COMMUNITY SURVEY ON E-BIKE PRACTICES AND BELIEFS  
 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY, CA – The Community Traffic Safety Coalition (CTSC) invites 
parents and guardians of 6th – 12th graders in Santa Cruz County to complete an 
online survey about electric bicycles (e-bikes). 
 
E-bikes have increased in popularity among youth; as such, there is an increased 
need for educational campaigns surrounding safe e-bike practices, particularly 
among parents and guardians of adolescents. E-bikes have been a special topic of 
interest for not only health officials but community members as well. CTSC aims to 
use the results of the survey to tailor future educational outreach efforts.  
 
The survey is available in English and Spanish via the URL and QR code below. The 
survey flyers have also been distributed to 6th – 12th schools and local community 
hubs. The survey will be open through April 11, 2025. Survey results will be shared back 
to the community in late spring.  
 

If you have any other questions about the survey or if you want to get involved with 
CTSC, please contact Kelly Curlett at Kelly.Curlett@santacruzcountyca.gov. 
 
English survey link: https://bit.ly/SCC_Ebike_Survey  
Spanish survey link: https://bit.ly/SCC_Ebike_Encuesta  
 

 QR Code English   
 
 

QR Code Spanish 
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